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       March 23—24  

Permian Basin MAC 
Spring Fling Fly-In 
3924 South Dixie Blvd  

Odessa Texas 
 

April 12-14,  
PBMAC Wings Over Abilene IMAC,  

Seabee Park Rd, Abilene, TX  
 

Thursday April 4th 
Angelo RC Club Meeting 

Golden Corral 7:00 PM 
 
        

Upcoming Events: 

PLEASE  
SUPPORT 

OUR LOCAL 
STATE PARK 

Angelo R/C Inc. 
4682 Arden Rd 

San Angelo, Texas 
76906 

  RECORD TURNOUT FOR TINY 2024 !  
 
We had 81 registered pilots attend the 18th Annual TINY Indoor Fly-In. 
This is the best turnout we have had ever. Thank you everyone for making 
this meet the success it was. The Raffle was awesome. All of our prizes were 
donated by our members and participants. Bubba and Gary Jones built several 

planes for sale and Gary built a “Falconard” that was auctioned off. Many of our members 
have worked hard to get the meet set up as early as Thursday afternoon before showtime.  
 
Saturday evening Annette Sellers organized a memorable pot luck dinner. Everyone agreed it 
was hands down one of the best dinners we have had at the TINY. Thank you so very much 
Annette and all of the husbands and wives that contributed to this dinner. Especially the des-
sert !  
 
Our monthly business meeting will be at Golden Corral On Thursday APRIL 4th  at 7PM. Come 
earlier if you want to eat.                                                                
                                                                           
                          Charlie  Campbell  Editor _______________________ 
                                                    
                                                     

Bippie Two Lite 
By Gary Jones 

 

Eight minutes on a 2S 
300 Lhttps:// 

 
www.youtube.com/

watch?
v=_RchAFC4yQM 

 

 

Gary Jones 

Gary Jones 

Gary Jones B-36 

Gary Jones’ Rocky on the move! 

http://www.angelorc.com/
http://www.angelorc.com/
https://www.amadistrict8.org/blogs.php?b83g98s22=7
http://www.tpwd.state.tx.us/state-parks/san-angelo
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1052718314758860/
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_RchAFC4yQM


New Club Mailbox Installed at the 
Field! 

Our official club address is now 4682 Arden Rd, San 
Angelo, TX 76901. 
Use the address above to send mail to the club! 
The new mailbox is locked to restrict access to the 

mail and is weatherproof. Having the mailbox at 
the field saves us $240 per year in mailbox rental 
fees. Thanks to Mark Greer for ordering the mail-

Angelo RC is now a FRIA Approved Site! 
Thanks to Gary Jones for getting the application approved! 

What is FRIA? 
A FRIA is a defined geographic area where drones or UAS (Unmanned Aircraft Systems) can be flown without 
Remote ID equipment. Both the drone and the pilot must be located within the FRIA’s boundaries throughout the 
operation. In addition, the pilot of the drone must be able to see it at all times throughout the duration of the flight. 

Note: If a drone is equipped with Standard Remote ID, it may not be disabled or shut off while flying in a FRIA.  

All aircraft over .55 lbs or 250 grams must have a FAA registration number attached to the frame, even if within 
the FRIA boundary. 

A map of FRIA approved sites can be viewed at this link:  

https://faa.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=9c2e4406710048e19806ebf6a06754ad 

Angelo RC Field News by Jimmy Gaona 

https://faa.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=9c2e4406710048e19806ebf6a06754ad
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